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Notice

All students of D.Pharm, session 2020-22 is hereby informed that Hospital
Training is mandatory for completion of your course, according to PCI, New
Delhi course curriculum.

So, thereby you are all advised to produce an application to the Principal in-
charge of Pharmacy, as per your desired location of training within 13™ of
December (Friday) 2024.

Sd/-
R
Dr. Md Abdullah a\
\
Director (Academics)
AQGI, Patna Principal in-charge

Pharmacy Division

Helpline No.: 9031018236, 06115286202

Mail Id: aiheservices@gmail.com



